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Toll Program Risk Management

Quarterly Reporting Since Q1 2006
423t Report to TBPOC on status of risks in program

Currently Quantifying Risks on 7 Projects and the Program
185 Active Risks Being Quantified Next Quarter
115 Active Capital Outlay Risks
70 Active Cost of Support (COS) Risks
Over 550 risks retired during life of these East Span projects

$67.7 Million Remaining in Program Contingency Q3 2016

$17.0 million reduction for Q3 2016 COS Budget Increase & $8.7
reduction for YBITS2 CO Budget Increase will be reflected in Q4
2016 Report

Program Contingency will be $42.0 million in Q4 2016



Summary of Q3 2016 Cost Risk Results

Adequacy of Reserves

=7 () [ ] 9 ale U o

D0%
- 80% k
a Q2 & Q3 2016
: Program
- Contingency
) 50% Balance

$ 67.6 Million Q2 2016

= ' Q3 2016 50% Probable Draw

40% 50% Probable Draw $ 184 Million

$ 177 Million
0 0%, \
]
' )




Summary Of Q3 Changes

$7.5 Million Improvement in “Bottom-line” this Quarter

* Probable Cost deficit to Current TBPOC Approved Budget improved
from $116.5 million to $109 million this quarter:

(a) $1.5 million decrease in COS Forecast in Q3 2016

Decrease in burn rates on on-going contracts

(b) $5.2 million decrease in 504/288 Dismantling Risk

Lowering of last 504’ sections reduced several risks

« Draw Curve shows a potential of up to an additional $180 million to
Current Program Budget maybe required to complete program.



Draw Trend

Trend of Potential Draw on Program Contingency
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Recent Changes in Draw Trend

Draw Trend Improving For Last Four Quarters
* Probable Draw Decreased by $7.5 million this Quarter to $109 million
» Probable Draw Peaked @ $143.2 million in Q3 2015

Decreased by $34.2 million (24%) since peak.

Improving Trend Likely To Continue in Q4 2016
* Opening of Bike Path

« E4 & E5 Implosions Successfully Completed

» First 288’ Span Lowered and Dismantled

Improvement Attributable To Minimizing Delays

« E3 Contract: No Delays To Contract

« 504°/288" Contract: No CCO Delays & 17 days Weather Days Mitigated
« E4-E18 Contract: No CCO or Weather Delays to-date



Delay Mitigation: 504°/288" Contract

Bird Nesting Delay Risk Mitigation

» Biggest risk to contract since Project Team began risk assessment

« This quarter concrete deck removed from “heart” of former Cormorant colony

« “Miscellaneous Take Permit” needed when deterrence measures not 100% effective

« Permit Mitigated delay from 07/05/16 to 09/29/16 or 86 days
86 days @ $45,000 to $55,000 per days delay (Capital & COS) mitigated
$4.3 million potential delay costs.



Delay Mitigation: 504'/288" Contract




Delay Mitigation: 504'/288" Contract
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Delay Mitigation: Marine Foundation Removal

CMGC Procurement

« Q4 2012 TBPOC Asked Project to Apply for CMGC Procurement
Very Specialized Work: Want Most Qualified Contractor
Contractor helps with environmental permits
Allows project team to procure work in discrete packages
Allows project team to pace work in line with on-going projects
Unknowns cost captured better in SW & SFM
Preplanning minimizes changes
CMGC procurement has less contract delays

Q2 2013 Project Selected for Statewide Pilot CMGC Program
Results: E3 Contract: No Delays & Under Budget
E4-E18 Contract: No delays to-date

« CMGC procurement right tool for this specialized work



Firandial Siaius

E3 Final Estimate

04013544 Pier E3 Pemoval (CMGC Program)

Oiclober 2016
Date Bid Advertized 034345
Bid Openad 044iTHS
HAward Date 044iTHS
Coniract Approval LT By
Estimated Completion 010618
Final Estimate (FE) 10VDEA S
Financial us Original Additional Allotments Revisad
Enginaer’s Estimate: $13,102 500
Bid Amount: 5 14,492 018.25 3 B, DB, 656,00
Supplamental W oirk: g 1,861 ,500000 : 1,B61,500.00
Cantingency Fund: - 1,635,480.75 E: 1,635,460.75
Contract Allotment: 5 17,865,000.00 3 17,963,000.00
State Fumishad Malernial 2 451 000,00 3 451 000.00
Tatal Contract Allotmeani: i 16,440, 00000 - 18,440, 00000
Changes
Approved CCOrs g 2,237 ,B01.18
Hem Cwamuns - 5, 10874
GO0 Owemuns - 211 474,00
Remaining Suppl Work + Contingency s 1,516,517.30
Boemaining SFM & E 3 H5,521.54
Authorized Final Cost 5 16,47 0,452.70



Challenge Going Forward

Budget Adjustments:
1. At least one year of COS 17/18: action needed Q2 2017
2. Capital cost of E2, E19-E22 decision
Execution of the Marine Foundation Removal contract.
Manage COS expenditures to proposed budget.
Project close-out — SAS

Biggest opportunity for cost/risk mitigation:
Obtain concurrence to leave foundations — E2 & E19-E22 in-place
$53.4 million forecast ($45m Capital & $8m COS)
Open work window for mechanical demo beyond current window
Get permitted to allow multiple implosions at a time
Allow implosions during work week (i.e. 10:00am to 2:30pm)
Opportunity to leverage 504°/288’ early completion to advance work



Questions?

2 P S

o Ll



